
 

UNIVERSITY OF ZADAR 

CLASS: 112-01/16-01/84 

REG.NO.: 2198-1-79-10/16-09 

Zadar, 22 April 2016 

 

 

Pursuant to Decision of the seventh Expert Council for Biomedical and Health, Biotechnical, 

Natural, Technical and Interdisciplinary Fields of Science in the 2015/2016 academic year, 19 

April 2016, the University of Zadar announces  

 

CANCELLATION OF THE CALL FOR APPLICATIONS 

 

 

A decision was made to cancel the Call for Applications of the fourth Expert Council for 

Biomedical and Health, Biotechnical, Natural, Technical and Interdisciplinary Fields of 

Science in the 2015/2016 academic year held on 21 January 2016 and published on the 

University of Zadar’s website on 9 February 2016, on the University of Zadar’s notice boards 

on 9 February 2016, on the Croatian Employment Centre Zadar’s notice boards on 9 February 

2016, in Slobodna Dalmacija newspaper on 10 February 2016, in the Official Gazette on 12 

February 2016 (NN, 14/16), on the official jobs website of the European research area 

(EURAXESS Jobs portal) on 15 February 2016, and on the Croatian Employment Centre 

Zadar’s  website on 15 February 2016, in the part that refers to the election of one associate 

into an associate position of nominal assistant, for a limited period of time, in the scientific 

area of Biomedical and Health Care Sciences, the field of Clinical Medical Science, the 

branch of Ophthalmology, in the Department of Health Studies of the University of Zadar. 
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Prof. dr. sc. Dijana Vican 

 

 

 

 

 


